
 
February 18, 2014 

  
     

TO: Directors of  Financial Aid, New Jersey Colleges 
   

 FROM: Priscilla Hayes 
 President, NJ Association of Conservation Districts 

SUBJECT: Memorial Conservation Scholarship Program 
 

 
Attached you will find the 2014 announcement and application forms for the 
Memorial Conservation Scholarship Program sponsored by this New Jersey 
Association of Conservation Districts. 
 
Interested persons may wish to contact their local soil conservation district for 
additional information and applications.  
 
Please make this information available to interested persons.  This information can 
also be found on the NJ Department of Agriculture website which is as follows 
http://www.state.nj.us/agriculture/divisions/anr/pdf/MemorialConsSch.pdf. 

 
Thank you for your help in promoting this important program. 
  
 
Enclosures 
 
c: Directors, NJACD 

     Frank Minch, Administrative Assistant II, SSCC 
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